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04 MARCH 2016 
 
MEDIA STATEMENT  
 
TZANEEN WATER SAFE TO DRINK 

 

From the 20th to the 22nd of February 2016, we embarked on a process of cleaning 

three our reservoirs supplying water to our residents in Tzaneen. We had to 

undertake that process after complaints from residents who have been receiving 

water that look slightly dirty. We are pleased to receive reports that this process has 

yielded positive results and our people have seen a significant change in their water.  

This incident has led to others taking an advantage to cause unnecessary panic 

among residents and consumers of our water. There are rumours that our water is 

unsafe to drink and is not blue drop certified.  

The department of Water Affairs and Forestry conduct regular tests on our water 

treatment plants and provide the results live on their website.  

We have not yet 
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